
We purchased Virgo through Gordon Low Marine Ltd, owners Neville and
Annemarie Maddren (de Castro) in early 2009 and sold in May 2014.

We sold Virgo to Vaughan MacDonald and she has sold at least once, if not
twice since then. As far as we are aware, Virgo is still berthed in Waikawa Bay.

Virgo was purchased in sound a condition however needed updating in the
interior and some R & M. She had been used semi commercially taking people
on diving trips. This included: replaced interior carpet, new bench top, new
upholstery in main cabin, lined forward cabin, installed electric toilet, installed
hideaway chain locker for remote anchoring, re-fibre glassed deck, and
remediated some rot around a cabin window.

We used Virgo for leisure cruising and fishing in the Queen Charlotte Sound
and Tory Channel. We never had a bad experience, she was well-found and
reliable in all sea conditions. It was an absolute pleasure to own Virgo and we
have many happy memories of our time as her owners.
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